
Home of the Crusaders! 
Thank you!

 As we reflect upon this school year, we again
observed what a blessed school we have! We
have witnessed a school community; faculty,
parents, and members of the parish  working

together to provide positive learning
experiences for our students. Our students

learned that they are loved by God, and loved
by their teachers, parents and classmates. Our
students’ accomplishments are a result of the

interest, concern, prayers, and hard work of
everyone. Parents, we realize that you have a
choice when deciding where your children

will be educated for  preschool, primary, and
seconday school years. Thank you for

choosing to have your children attend Mary,
Star of the Sea Catholic Academy. Thank you

for supporting your children and our staff
during the school year.  



Home of the Crusaders! 

I would like to recognize and thank the
MSSCA faculty who will not be returning next
year. They have served our school community

faithfully and will be missed. We wish them
well.

Mrs. Veronique Martin
Mrs. Ann Malcolm

I extend best wishes to parents and students
who will not be returning to MSSCA.

As you and your family begin the break from
the school routines, I hope and pray that you
have a wonderful summer. We look forward
to seeing you in September as we begin the

2025-2026 school year.

Thank you!



Home of the Crusaders! 

Congragulations to our Pre-Kindergarten
and Kindergarten students for successfully
completed and matriculation.  We are so
proud of our little darling!
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Report Card Distribution Day

The 2024-2025 End-of-
Year Report Cards will be

distributed on 
Wednesday, June 18, 2025

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.



2025-2026 First Term 
School Fees Payment

The 2025-2026 
First Term School Fees are

due June 30, 2025

Primary Department
$1,155.00 per term

Secondary Department
$1,325.00 per term





2025-2026 School
Reopening Date

Monday, September 1, 2025
@ 8:00 a.m.


